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Madison, WI 53717 

 
 
 
 
 
 
September 15, 2022      Sent Via: E-Filing 
 
 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Attn:  Filing Center 
PO Box 1088 
Salem, OR  97308-1088 
 
RE: CP 1565, Notification of TDS Broadband Service, LLC Elimination of DBA 
BendBroadband 
 
Filing Center: 
 
This notice is to inform the Commission that TDS Broadband Service, LLC will no longer 
be operating in Oregon under a d/b/a.  The Company will be operating under TDS 
Broadband Service, LLC.  This change is effective immediately. 
 
If you need further information, I can be reached at either 608-664-2923 or 
gail.long@tdstelecom.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ 
 
Gail Long 
Manager, State Government Affairs 
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